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To: "Webre, Matt" <Matt.Webre@williams.com>
Cc: "Roberts, Phil" <Phil.Roberts@williams.com>

Phil and Matt:
 
 
Please consider this email as COGCC approval of the proposed aquifer test at RW-1.
 
Thanks You
 
Jim

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

James Milne
Environmental Manager
303-894-2100 ext. 5117

On Wed, Apr 17, 2013 at 12:46 PM, Webre, Matt <Matt.Webre@williams.com> wrote:

Please see the attached aquifer testing planned prepared by CB&I for the recovery well RW-1 that is currently installed at the
Site.

 

Phil Roberts will be replacing me as onsite PM starting today so please contact with Phil regarding any questions related to
this procedure.

 

Matt Webre, P.G.

Environmental Services

(505) 632-4442 work

(505) 215-8059 cell

matt.webre@williams.com
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